
Rotary Club of Chester 

Adopt a Flower Box Program 
 

 April 2021 

Dear Sponsor: 

Rotary Club of Chester is excited to announce that we are again 

facilitating the “Flower Box Program.  Thank you for your continuing 

commitment as a Chester Main Street Flower Box(s) sponsor. The 

program has become a welcome Chester Main Street tradition.  The 

colorful boxes are enjoyed by visitors, merchants and locals alike.  The 

dedication plaques on the boxes provide a continuing thoughtful 

reminder of loved ones lost, sponsoring businesses or other special 

dedications.   

Sponsorship of the boxes is an annual commitment. It is time to ask for your continued support of 

your adopted flower box(s).  The renewal fee is $35.00 per box. 

Maintenance and watering of the flowers are the responsibility of the sponsor and/or business owner 

at the location where the planters are placed.  The box liners are fairly shallow and the boxes do 

require very frequent watering and fertilizing to keep the flowers healthy and looking their best. By 

mid-summer boxes will require daily watering. 

Thanks again for your participation in the Main Street beautification project.   If you have questions or 

concerns, please contact Cheri McIntire at 530.249.2516 or cherimcintirerotary5190@yahoo.com  

 
Remit to: 

Rotary Club of Chester 

 “Adopt a Flower Box” 

P.O. Box 1782, Chester CA 96020 

(530) 249-2516 

 

First time sponsorship w/new plaque $70 

Renewal Sponsorships w/plaque  $35 

If you enjoy seeing the flower boxes and just want to support this project, 

Any donation would be greatly appreciated $__________ 

 

First time sponsorship - Box Location Request:     

Phone:  __________________           E-mail : ________________________________ 

 

 
As a reminder, sponsorships in the Adopt a Flower Box Program are not considered tax deductible contributions. 
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